
 
2014 Utility Improvements 

Project Update No. 3 
 

July 25, 2014 
 

Work Completed the Week of July 21st - Mount Vernon Avenue: 
 
Contractor completed the installation of new sanitary laterals and water services 
between West End Avenue and Estaugh Avenue.   
 

 
 
A new water service is being installed along Mount Vernon Avenue. 

 
Anticipated Work for the Week of July 28th: 
 
Contractor will begin sanitary main installation on Mount Vernon Avenue between 
Estaugh and Linden Avenue.    
 
TRAFFIC NOTE:    Work will begin on Mount Vernon Avenue between Estaugh Avenue 
and Linden Avenue .   There will be no thru traffic and only local traffic and emergency 
vehicles will be permitted.    


